
January 28, 2025


To the Members of the North Dakota Legislature


Dear Honourable Members,


Although I am a resident of Manitoba, Canada, I am a Prairie Public member and have 
read of an upcoming Bill for North Dakota HB 1255 to eliminate State funding to Prairie 
Public.  Please do not pass HB1255.  Instead, please continue to support State funding 
for Prairie Public.


I have been a long-time fan and a supporter of Prairie Public and appreciate the quality 
programming from Prairie Public that we receive by cable in our prairie region.


My family, my friends and myself have been grateful to Prairie Public for the 
educational content available for our children and grandchildren, as well as first class 
programs that run the gamut of dramas, mysteries, comedies, documentaries, science, 
cultural and musical shows. 


I hope you will oppose HB1255. Thank you very much for your consideration.


With kind regards,


Sandra Holmberg

Winnipeg, Manitoba



